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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 
concern. 

Oaks— 83.51% 

Chestnuts– 88.67% 

Sycamores– 98.35% 

Redwoods– 93.12% 

Whole school– 90.91% 

Please find attached The Link Academy Trust 

Attendance leaflet. 

 

This week in… 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. 

 

Acorns and Oaks:   “This week we have had Divali day and we made 
Indian sweets and window decorations.  We also had some people from 
Warburtons to help us make sandwiches” - Holly 
 
 
Chestnuts:  “This week we have made paper plate moons and put facts 
about the moon on the back” - Chloe 
 
 
Sycamores:   “This week we have been practicing marking and in maths 
we did number pyramids.  In English we did news reports about Adam and 
Eve” - Paige 
 
 
Redwoods:  “This week in English we have been learning about the iron 
man and how he eats all the farmers metal.  In maths we have been 
learning how to divide and multiply by 10, 100 and 1000” - Olivia 
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Diary Dates 

 

 5th Nov - Flu Immunisations 

 13th  Nov - Individual school 

photos.  

 19th November – Sycamore 

class trip 

 25th November – Sycamores 

Dodgeball event TBC 

Awards 

Attendance– Oaks 

Random Act of Kindness– Kieran 

House Cup– Dart 
 

  

 

Star Learners 

Acorns– Alaya 

Oaks– Iris 

Chestnuts– Colston  

Sycamores– Alicia 

Redwoods– Millie & Isla 

Whole School News 

At our Open Morning this week, our House Captains played a vital role and introduced each 

class to our visitors. They were outstanding advocates of our school. Well done and thank you 

to; Lily S, Lily C, Matthew and Alana. 

The pupils at Bearnes have become very aware of the dangers of single-use plastic and have 

helped us to reduce some of the unnecessary plastic use in school. Each year we support the 

Poppy Appeal by selling their poppies. This year we will, of course, continue to raise money for 

the charity but have decided to add an eco twist! We will be making eco friendly, plastic free 

poppies in school next week. Please support the children and the Royal British Legion with our 

fight against single use plastic by bringing your charity donations in on Monday. Thank you. 


